
 

 

Jon F. Kelly 
General Attorney 
AT&T Services, Inc. 
150 E. Gay St., Rm. 4-A 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

T: 614.223.7928 
F: 614.223.5955 
jk2961@att.com 

 
      April 16, 2014 
 
 
Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
 Re: Intrastate Carrier Access Reform 
  Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 
  This letter of compliance is being filed pursuant to the requirements of the 
March 26, 2014 Entry in the referenced case.  AT&T Ohio hereby confirms its compliance 
with the FCC’s November 18, 2011 ICC/USF order and the rule adopted in that order.  The 
Company's interstate and intrastate access rates already mirror each other and are, therefore, 
in compliance with the criteria set forth in 47 C.F.R. §§ 51.907, 51.909, and 51.911. 
 

Thank you for your courtesy and assistance in this matter.  Please contact me 
if you have any questions. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
       /s/ Jon F. Kelly 
 
10-2387.ltr.compliance.docx 
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